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I am writing to express my strong support for Oregon House Bill 3493. This bill aims 

to protect the rights of residents in manufactured dwelling parks and marinas to 

engage in political activities, including political canvassing and the display of political 

signs. 

I believe it is essential to safeguard the fundamental rights of these residents to 

freedom of speech and association. HB 3493 ensures that they can participate fully in 

the democratic process, and it provides political candidates with the necessary 

access to reach these important communities. 

Restricting political activity within these residential areas undermines the principles of 

open and fair elections. This bill is a crucial step towards ensuring that all Oregonians 

have equal access to political discourse. 

I urge you to vote in favor of HB 3493. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

 


